WILLIAMSTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TUSTEES MEETING October 14, 2015 - Synopsis

The Williamstown Township Board of Trustees held its regularly scheduled monthly meeting, October 14, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. with Supervisor Bloomquist, Treasurer Fielek, Clerk Gaffner and Trustees Imhoff, Eyster, Williams and Hayes present. The Board approved the consent agenda, consisting of the September 9, 2015 meeting minutes, treasurer's report, accounts payable, payroll, revenue & expense report for September 2015, building inspector's report, budget amendment and the police report. Police Chief Hall of Meridian Township provided information to the Board of police activity in Williamstown Township during the third quarter of 2015. The Board approved funds to update the Township's computer network, appointed Commissioners Giese, Davis and DeShon to the Planning Commission and approved a burn permit variance. The Board approved a resolution of appreciation for retiring Supervisor Martin. The Board had its first discussion on the proposed 2016-2017 Township budget and discussed the position of Township FOIA coordinator.

The next regular scheduled meeting of the Township Board is November 11, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Township Board room at 4990 N. Zimmer Road

Township website: http://www.williamstowntownship.com/

Ernie Gaffner, Williamstown Township Clerk